

THE PARISH OF ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS, FELTON

ANNUAL MEETING OF PARISHIONERS
SUNDAY 4th October 2020
At 12.00 noon
The AMP had been delayed by permission of Archdeacon Mark Wroe because of the Corvid-19 lockdown. The meeting was held after the conclusion of the 11:00 am Service of Holy Communion. Rev. James Harvey was in the chair.
1. Apologies for absence had been received from Anthea Smith, Charlotte Clarke, Ken Scurfield and Roger and Alison Watts.
2. The minutes of the meeting held on April 28th April 2019, which had been placed at the back of the church and were available electronically, were proposed as a true record by Alan Ferguson and seconded by John Marshall and accepted by the meeting and signed.
3. Election of Churchwardens:

Angela Smith and Alan Ferguson had both served their terms of office and had not offered to stand for re-election
Elizabeth M Scurfield was proposed by Peter Groves and seconded by Christine Cloutt.  
David Archbold was proposed by Anthea Smith and seconded by Alan Ferguson

No other nominations were proposed and Elizabeth Scurfield and David Archbold were duly elected, without opposition to serve as Churchwardens for the next year.

There being no further business, the meeting was closed.


